VIB: Notice on supplementing the address of VIB Saigon 

On 25/05/2018, Viet Nam International Commercial Joint Stock Bank announced the supplement on the address of VIB Saigon as follows: 

Contents: 

· From 24/05/2018, VIB Saigon has officially updated the address as follows: A part of ground floor, Room 203-04 of Floor 2 and Room 301 of Floor 3, Me Linh Point Building, No.2 Ngo Duc Ke road, Ben Nghe Ward, District 1, Ho Chi Minh City 
· This information is disclosed on the website of the Company as in the link: http://vib.com.vn/wps/portal?1dmy&page=newsdetail&urile=wcm:path:/vib-vevib-vn/sa-news/vib-news/2018/thong-bao-bo-sung-dia-chi-vib-sai-gon  
